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June 18, 2024.  
 
To: Members 
      Cyprus Chamber of Commerce and Industry 
 
 

Subject: Incoming Business Delegation from Poland to Cyprus: 
“2nd Edition POLCYBER 2024 - Polish-Cypriot Cybersecurity Forum” 

 
Dear Members, 
 
On the occasion of the Business Mission from Poland, the Polish-Cypriot Chamber of 
Commerce in Cyprus, in collaboration with the Embassy of the Republic of Poland in 
Nicosia and supported by the Cyprus Chamber of Commerce and Industry and the 
Enterprise Europe Network (EEN), is organizing a Business Forum and networking 
reception on June 28, 2024, at 9:00 a.m.-13:00 pm on the 2nd floor of the CCCI. 
 
The event entitled “2nd Edition POLCYBER 2024 - Polish-Cypriot Cybersecurity Forum”, 
will focus on the ICT sector with a specific focus on cybersecurity. The aim is to inform 
the Cypriot companies about the technologically advanced products and services  
enhancing bilateral cooperation in the field of cybersecurity between Poland and 
Cyprus. 
   
Companies wishing to attend the Business Forum and/or have meetings with members 
of the Polish delegation are requested to register HERE no later than Friday, June 21, 
2024. There is no participation fee. 
 
For more information, please contact us at lily@ccci.org.cy or at 22889706. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Lily Michaelides 
Officer 
International Relations and Economic Diplomacy 
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